Public Information Concerning Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as Amended

American Red Cross Transportation Services are committed to ensuring that no person is excluded from participation in, or denied the benefits of, its transit services on the basis of race, color or national origin, as protected by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 

If you believe you have been subjected to discrimination under Title VI, you may file a written complaint with American Red Cross at: American Red Cross, 2700 Southwest Freeway, Houston, TX  77098 Attention: Transportation Services, or by email to steve.atchison@redcross.org. You may also call American Red Cross @713-313-1631.  American Red Cross will acknowledge receipt of your complaint within 72 hours and a written response will be issued within 30 days. 

